"We send you this letter in the post,
At a time when it's needed most.

A strange old year for us all to bare,
And we want you to know that we care.

We may be strangers but we share this nonetheless,
We both live at a similar address.

So we wanted to bring you some joy and cheer,
Kindness and happiness to show we are here.

Will you help spread this message far and wide,
That even though you don't know us you're still
on our mind.

For now is the time we must all be strong,
So please try and stay safe until this virus has gone!”




Dear residents of
(enter address),

We are the family and we live at your twinned address in
Newport, South Wales.

We do hope you are well during this uncertain time.
We realise that this year has been difficult and has affected everyone
in many ways, so we wanted to reach out and send a little message to

hopefully lift the spirits.

A little bit about us:

We would love to receive a reply from you and hope you too will
continue to spread some kindness by sending your own letter to another
address twin somewhere else in the world.

Best Wishes,

The Family x
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